
May 2025

Thank you to all who attended the April show and made it such a 
success.  Everything about it was good and we got done before the 
wind really kicked up.  Thank you Ginger & Jody Taylor for the circuit 
awards.  Happy winners were even happier when they picked up their 
gift bags. Thanks to all who helped get the show going in the morning
& begin on time.  String cow was up, cattle were in the arena, show 
office was humming along despite some of this year's changes and as 
we all know, change is hard at first but the sectaries got it all handled 
efficiently.  
Just some friendly reminders:
Please take note: There will not be concessions at the May show.
Plan to bring you lunch, snacks or whatever it takes to get you
through the day.
As with last year, please follow the parking signs to parking area at
end of bin lot. At-arena parking is reserved for staff, judge & board.
There are carts & manure forks available so please clean around your
trailer before leaving. We are guests at this facility so please leave it
clean.
Boxing Class Riders – All Boxing class riders,Open or NP, will be
shown in the same draw but the Open Boxers will be separated out at
the time the points are calculated. Open Boxers are a class within a
class.
If you have not yet completed the BMC Membership form & paid 2025
dues, please make the show office your first stop upon arriving on
show grounds. You can print the form off of the website for your
convenience.
As usual, there will be a practice on Friday before the show.  
Please contact Jerry McGuire 509-952-2591 for more info
and/or to let him know that you plan to attend.
Want to sponsor circuit awards at a show? See Ginger Taylor at the at
the show.
Check Entry Conformations on the board when you arrive. If
something is not right, see Kim in the show office.
As always and stated in the BMC Show Rules, man's best friend is not 
permitted in or around the arenas, cow pens, etc. If you
travel with your dog, please secure them at your rig.
We were so glad to see new faces plus faces we hadn't seen for 



awhile in attendance.  We look forward to seeing all once again.  As a 
point of interest, the Tracy Barton June Clinic is full but we will keep a 
waiting list in the event a spot becomes available.

Entries are open & close on Wednesday 14th.  See you all on the 17th.  


